Dear John:

John Deere Answers Your Lawn and Garden Woes



You Gotta Play to Win

Dear John: I've had good luck with choosing numbers in the state lottery, but choosing fertilizer is a whole new game! What do the numbers on the bag mean?

Dear Lotto Lee: Lawn fertilizers pay off through a mix of three primary nutrients, represented by the numbers on the bag. The winning combination is based on the amount of nutrients lawns need for growth and how quickly they're absorbed.

The first number refers to nitrogen (N), which keeps grass in the green. The second nutrient, phosphorus (P), helps root development, while the third, potassium (K), fights disease. A 3-1-2 ratio of nitrogen to phosphorus to potassium is an instant winner for most lawns. For example, your lucky numbers could be 15-5-10.

The N-P-K content is also given as a percentage of the bag's total weight. For example, in a 35 lb. bag with a 15-5-10 ratio, 15 percent of the mix (or 51/4 pounds) is nitrogen. Besides the nutrients, the mix contains inert ingredients that help spread the nutrients evenly over the lawn.

Dear John: How do I grow those cute miniature vegetables I see on salad bars?

Dear Tom Thumb: There are two ways to produce miniature

vegetables in your garden. Some of the minis on the market, like carrots, zucchini and summer squash, may be the fruit from regular crops harvested before they've reached full maturity. Most "baby" vegetables, though, are grown from special seeds.

A number of seed companies are beginning to offer these special seeds, usually called "compact" or "mini" vegetables. While these seeds are different from the regular seeds you've been using in the garden, planting and harvesting procedures for minis are the same as for the larger varieties.

In general, the small size of mini vegetables makes them more perishable than their fullsize varieties.

Dear John: I'm giving my lawn a facelift by planting a few small trees. Any tips on caring for them?

Dear Nip and Tuck: Newly planted trees need plenty of water. Keep the tree especially well-watered during dry spells; surrounding the base with mulch will help the soil retain moisture. Avoid bumping into the trunk when mowing around the tree by creating a border around the base with a mix of shredded bark or gravel—it'll make mowing easier, too.

THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF TERRACE BAY

TENDERS FOR STREETLIGHT IMPROVEMENTS

Sealed Tenders will be received at the Township Municipal Office, 12 Simcoe Plaza

P.O. Box 40, Terrace Bay, Ontario, P0T 2W0 (807) 825-3315 until 5:00 p.m. local time

This work includes the complete supply and installation for:

MONDAY, AUGUST 14, 1989

INFILLING

- 10 new wood poles and luminaires
- 5 new aluminum poles and luminaires

- 35 units

Tender documents are available upon request.

D. Baker, P. Eng. Township Engineer

NOTICE TO CREDITORS AND OTHERS

All persons having claims against the Estate of PETER UKRAINEC late of the Township of Terrace Bay, in the District of Thunder Bay, who died on or about the 7th day of July, 1989, are hereby notified to send particulars of same to the undersigned before the 15th day of September, 1989, after which date the estate will be distributed, with regard only to claims which the undersigned shall then have notice, and the undersigned will not be liable to any person whose claim it shall not then have notice.

LILLIAN UKRAINEC

Executrix
by her solicitors
ZAITZEFF-CANCADE
Barristers and Solicitors
P.O. Box-3536
233 S. Court Street
Thunder Bay, Ontario P7B 6E2

Legal briefs

Criminal Court

Criminal Court was held in Schreiber on July 26, 1989 with Judge R. Mitchell presiding.

Douglas Davis of Schreiber was sentenced to 30 days in jail and mandatory treatment for alcohol abuse after pleading guilty to Impaired Driving. This was the second such offence within five years. His driver's licence is suspended for a minimum of two years.

alan Madge of Schreiber pled guilty to an offence of Impaired Driving. He was given a \$700 fine and a drivers licence suspension of one year.

Jean Paul Mercier of Schreiber pled guilty to an Impaired Driving charge and was sentenced to 60 days in jail. (second similar offence in last 5 years). His driving privilege is suspended indefinitely.

Geoffrey McKenzie of Terrace

Bay was found guilty of Impaired Driving and fined \$600 and given a one year licence suspension.

Bench warrants were issued for Bruce Bindon, Ken Bryson, and Helen Gervais.

Next Criminal Court date is scheduled for August 23, 1989 at 10:30 a.m.

Crimestoppers

House break-ins! Another way to get money to support a drug habit. The criminals who break into these homes may some day be met by an angry homeowner and who knows what may happen then? It's a risk the thieves take.

On the 20th of February, 1989, between 9:00 a.m. and 9:45 p.m., one or more thieves broke into a home on Onion Lake Road near Thunder Bay and made off with a long list of items.

Some of these items include a Black's camera bag containing a

camera, a Canon EOS 650, zoom and 50 mm lens, a Craftsman socket set, a Kirby Vacuum cleaner, a 26 inch RCA T.V. and VCR, a .306 Remington pump action rifle and other household items.

Total dollar value of this particular break-in is over \$5,000. To date, no arrests have been made and no new clues have come to light.

Crime Stoppers will pay up to \$1,000 this week for information that leads to the arrest of the person(s) responsible for this crime.

Call Crime Stoppers, toll free, at 1-800-465-6844, if you have any information regarding this crime.

"You do not have to give your name." Crime Stoppers also pays cash for information on any unsolved crimes.

The Crime Stopper reward fund is raised through tax deductable donations from citizens and businesses. Cheques may be sent to Thunder Bay Crime Stoppers Inc., 425 E. Donald St., Thunder Bay, Ontario, P7E 5V1. Your donation will go towards Crime Stoppers in your area.

At a Glance...

Tourist info Trivia

Did You Know????

On February 17, 1953, the Terrace Bay Highschool celebrated it's Official Opening.

On May 6, 1953, St. Martin's Separate School celebrated it's Official Opening.

The Jackfish Hotel was built in 1899 by Bill Frazer.

In 1871, the McKellars, assisted by two Indians, staked a property near Jackfish. This we believe, was the first gold discovery in Northwestern Ontario.

In August 1970, a tribute was paid to Dr. Mike McCausland for 25 years of service in the community.

During the month of July, 453 people visited the Tourist Information Bureau.

In 1975, a temporary building was set-up for the offices of Dr. Blair Croll and Dr. Keith Wilkes.

The Terrace Bay's first Remembrance Day Service was held without a Cenotaph.

Marylin Marsh was the first child born in Terrace Bay.

Cebrarios Hardware store was once a Hudson Bay Company Store.

In 1985, North of Superior Tourism region attracted almost 2 million visitors who spent \$88 million dollars and helped create 4,000 full-time jobs.

week. Come and visit us in the Terrace Bay Curling Club, open 7 days a wee from 10:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Watch for more trivia next

Sports Trivia

On Nov. 8, 1962, the Terrace Bay Fish & Game Association was formed.

On March 13, 1960, Terrace Bay held its first Winter Carnival. In December 1960, the Ski Hill was opened for the first time.

On Dec. 1, 1949, the Bowling Alley at the South Camp, was officially opened.

On Dec. 30, 1963, the Terrace Bay Superiors defeated the Schreiber North Stars 11-1 at the Terrace Bay Arena.

In 1963, Broomball began in Terrace Bay with only two teams in the league.

Do you have any trivia news for us? Please contact the Recreation Office at 825-3542.

Drowning Prevention

Day

August 5th was Drowning Prevention Day. Drowning is the

second leading cause of death in Canada, following car accidents.

Over 1,200 Canadians drown every year. Eighty-five per cent of drowning victims are male. The vast majority of drownings occur in open water - lakes, rivers, oceans. Less than 10 per cent happen in swimming pools.

One-third of drownings are suspected or known to involve alcohol. Alcohol affects your ability to function in three critical ways: your balance, judgement and reaction time are affected almost immediately with the first drink.

One in five boaters is a nonswimmer. Not having or wearing life jackets of Protective Floating Devices, is common among victims who drown in boating accidents.

Be Water Smart!

BOOZING AND BOATING DON'T MIX.



TOO MUCH DRINK IMPAIRS
YOUR ABILITY TO THINK.
PLEASE DRINK RESPONSIBLY.

Ministry of Tourism and BREWERS -

C.A.P.

Community Against Pushers

What is the C.A.P. phone

number? 824-3345

What is it for?

If you are concerned about the drug problem in Schreiber and Terrace Bay and you know something that could help Police; call the C.A.P. hotline and leave your message.

When leaving your message on the C.A.P. line you do not have to give us your name. It's their names we want not yours. Please try and give as much information as possible when you call i.e. who, what, when, where.

Remember it's your community and it's your children who are growing up here. Make Schreiber & Terrace Bay drug free communities.

Together we can put a CAP on PUSHERS!

Schreiber Terrace Bay

reiber Rossport

Pays Plat

C.A.P.

Community Against Pushers 824-3345

Call attention to the drug pushers in our towns. Call the C.A.P. hotline and give the information that you have about local drug dealers!

A caring community can crush drug pushers' business.

Call 824-3345 today.